
IF YOU RECEIVED A 
HIGHER THAN EXPECTED 
UTILITY BILL, USE 
THE WATERSMART 
CUSTOMER PORTAL TO 
FIND OUT WHY.

On the portal, customers can:
• evaluate recent utility bills
• check for continuous usage that may 

be related to leaks
• identify increases in water usage
• sign up for leak and elevated bill alerts
• track hourly, daily and monthly water 

usage

Learn more or register at
tempe.gov/WaterSmart

For billing questions, contact 
Customer Services at 480-350-8361 or 

customerservices@tempe.gov.

Need help?
Tempe Water Conservation is available 
to answer your water efficiency questions 
or to schedule a free water consultation. 
Contact the team at 480-350-8351 or 
conservation@tempe.gov.

Common causes for utility 
bill increases:
• changes to watering schedule
• running toilet
• pool leak
• landscape valve leak
The WaterSmart Portal is free and can 
help you track your usage and detect 
leaks: tempe.gov/WaterSmart

Public Works



tempe.gov/play    480-350-5200

Find the perfect activity this fall! 
Tempe offers quality programs for all ages, interests and 
abilities. Choose from art, boating, fitness, special interest, 
sports and more. Visit tempe.gov/play to find the perfect 
class and to register online. Register in-person at any of our 
Tempe recreation and community centers.  

Classes begin the first week of September

@TempeRecreation @TempeParksandRec


